AMERICAN INSTITUTE

During one of the most successful years of its exist-
ence, Beta Chapter of the American Institute of Chemi-
cal Engineers has been very fortunate in being able to
present some of the outstanding men in the field of
Chemical Engineering to the students of the organiza-
tion. The bi-weekly meetings of the Society have all
received the whole-hearted support of the upper classes.

The organization meeting was held on October 7, for
the purpose of formulating a plan for the year’s diversi-
fied activities. A speaker’s committee was immediately

formed, consisting of the most prominent men in the

VI TR S A group, to interview potential speakers. The men were

chosen with careful and critical judgment; chosen so

they might enlarge the knowledge of the active student
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body along varying lines.
President

On December 2, the Chapter had the privilege of

RoBERT H. SCHORLING

hearing Dr. Clarence G. Muehlberger, county toxicolo-
Vice President

gist and consulting chemist for the Scientific Crime

ALFRED KAPECKI Detection Laboratories at Northwestern University,
Secretary speak on the subject “Industrial Poisons.” This was a
VINCENT J. GALVANI very timely subject for the Seniors who were encoun-
I'reasurer tering various poisons in their work. Dr. Muehlberger

graduated from the Armour Institute of Technology in
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